MEMORANDUM


TO:
Cape Elizabeth Planning Board


FROM:
Conservation Commission


DATE:
June 9, 2010


SUBJECT:
1055 Shore Rd Private Accessway Permit/Resource Protection 


Permit

At the June 8, 2010 meeting, the Conservation Commission reviewed the above plan with Jon Whitten, representative of the applicant. Following discussion, the Conservation Commission voted 3-1(Blair) to recommend with regard to the wetland impact that the permit is approvable.
